
A member of
WorldWideAlliance

Export LCL Iraq 
Temporary suspension of our LCL-service to Umm Qasr

Dear valued customer,

Due to changes in customs regulations in Iraq, not considering LCL 
cargoes, shipments cannot be Import customs cleared in Umm Qasr if 
they come in as LCL.

Our partners in Iraq are already in touch with the respective 
authorities trying to find a solution. Anyway, for the time being the 
LCL-service into Umm Qasr, IQ has to be suspended.

We will inform you as soon as a solution has been found and importing 
LCL cargoes is possible again.

In the meantime, if you require rates for FCL shipping, please feel free 
to contact our FCL-sales desk at fclexport_sales@saco.de at any time.

For further information please contact your local SACO Shipping team.
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